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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: Kristina Bennett Cheney <kristina@helpnavigatingtransitions.com>
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 3:29 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: Support Revised Groundwater Allocation Rules

Hello!  
 
I’m sending a letter to support new Groundwater Allocation Rules. From what I’ve read and what I believe 
personally, I believe that the new rules will result in more sustainable management of Oregon’s groundwater as 
well as better protect streamflows and cold water inputs to Oregon rivers and streams from the impacts of over-
pumping hydraulically-connected groundwater. The impacts of climate change add to the risks over pumping. 
Thank you for hearing me and supporting these new rules, 
Kristina Bennett Cheney, MA, CCC 
Eugene, OR 97404 
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